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November 20, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Virtual/Remote students can pick up food for the week from 8am-10am and 12:30pm-—2pm at
Memorial Middle School on Monday, November 23, 2020.
Food will be distributed at Memorial Middle School.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call our food service
manager Valerie Chernish at (732) 935-3324 ext. 1031.

Regards,

AYounigrons

Lori Youngclause
Business Administrator



